
              
 

 

WIC Mid-Winter Meeting, February 5, 2013, 
Eindhoven, TU/e, Zwarte Doos 

 
(Organized by the Werkgemeenschap voor Informatie- en Communicatietheorie, http://www.w-i-c.org/; 
co-sponsored by the IEEE Benelux Chapter on Information Theory, http://ewh.ieee.org/r8/benelux/it/) 

 
The WIC Mid-Winter Meeting 2013 on “Cyber Security” will be held on Tuesday February 5 in the 
Zwarte Doos at Eindhoven University of Technology (TU/e) in Eindhoven, The Netherlands. 
Interested people from academia, industry, service providers, etc., are cordially invited to attend.  
 
Program: 
 
09:30-10:00 Registration and Coffee 
10:00-10:10 Opening 
10:10-10:45 Jan van den Berg (TU Delft),  “From Information Security to Cyber Warfare, some 

paradigm shifts and research challenges” 
10:45-11:20 Mink Spaans (National Cyber Security Centre),  

“Cyber Security according to the NCSC” 
11:20-11:45 Break  
11:45-12:45 Mauro Barni (University of Siena), “Adversarial signal processing”  
12:45-13:45 Lunch  
13:45-14:20 Sjouke Mauw (University of Luxembourg),  

“Fair contract signing: from protocols to sequences and graphs” 
14:20-14:55 Vincent Rijmen (KU Leuven),  

“The first 10 Years of Application of Advanced Encryption” 
14:55-15:15 Break  
15:15-15:50 Hans Henseler (Fox IT), “E-Discovery for Cyber Security” (title with proper reserve)  
15:50-16:25 Sandro Etalle (TU Eindhoven), “Cyberweapons” 
16:25-16:30  Closing  
 
Registration: by sending an e-mail to j.h.weber@tudelft.nl with your name and affiliation and 
subject line “Registration WIC MWM 2013”; registration deadline: January 25, 2013. The 
maximum number of registrations is one hundred (FCFS) due to the room capacity. The 
registration fee (including lunch and coffee/tea) is 50 euro, to be paid in cash upon entering the 
Zwarte Doos. Since the WIC is a non-profit organization (we just want to cover the cost), the 
registration fee will be lowered to 40 euro in case we receive more than sixty registrations. 
  
Directions to the venue (TU/e, Zwarte Doos): http://www.dezwartedoos.nl/en/info/location  
 
In case you have further questions, please contact one of the organizers: 

• Jan van der Lubbe (TU Delft), j.c.a.vanderlubbe@tudelft.nl 
• Jos Weber (TU Delft), j.h.weber@tudelft.nl 

Local arrangements: Frans Willems (TU/e). 
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